
If money was no object - 
where would you live?

Where have you always 
wanted to travel to?

Who would you have dinner 
with if you had a chance?

If you could change one 
thing about yourself what 
would you change?

What was the favorite 
thing you did as a kid?

What fad do you wish would 
come back?

What do you consider your 
best talent?

What would you do first 
for fun if you won the 
lottery?

What would you do if you 
know you only had a year 
to live?

What is your favorite ice 
cream flavor? 

If you could have a super 
power what would it be?

If you were given the 
money to start a business 
what would it be?

What is your favorite 
smell?

Where would you like to 
retire? 

What would be an ideal 
weekend?

If you could take a month 
long road trip where would 
you go?
What was the best age to 
be?



If you had a free day to 
do anything what would you 
do?

If you could spend a free 
month in a small, secluded 
home without any internet, 
phone, computer, TV or 
radio would you do it?

What do you never get 
tired of doing?

If you could go back in 
time and change one thing 
in your life what would it 
be?

What would be your go to 
Karaoke song?

What is your least 
favorite social activity?

If you could live beyond 
100 without aging any more 
but only keep your mind or 
your body, which would you 
choose?

What is the most 
adventurous activity you 
would like to try?

If you were given $5000 
what would you spend it 
on?

If you were offered a job 
in a city of your choice 
what would you pick?

What was the most 
adventurous thing you ever 
did?

Who are your top 3 ride or 
die friends?

If you needed to complete 
a bucket list this year 
what would it be?

What would you like to be 
doing in 10 years?


